September 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians of Seniors,

Throughout the month of October, the Guidance Counselors will be scheduling appointments
with all seniors and their parents—either in-person or virtually—to review graduation
requirements and finalize post-high school plans. We encourage you to attend this important
meeting with your child.

To schedule an appointment, please call the Guidance Office at your earliest convenience.
Appointments are available on a first-come, first-served basis.

Important: Students who have Early Action or Early Decision applications with October or
November deadlines should schedule their appointments at the beginning of October to ensure
everything is submitted on time.

Appointments can be made between 7:30 a.m. (1st period) and 1:20 p.m. (start of 9th period). To
schedule an appointment with Ms. DeBrino or Mrs. Stevens, please contact Ms. Plompen at
(631) 244-6648 or email her at pplompen@sayvilleschools.org. For appointments with Ms.
Flynn or Ms. Restrepo, call Ms. Keenan at (631) 244-6611 or email her at
kkeenan@sayvilleschools.org.

We look forward to meeting with you!

Sincerely,

Kelsey DeBrino
Stephanie Flynn
Colleen Restrepo
Mary Jane Stevens

Please note: College-related appointments cannot be scheduled through the
online booking link. Parents must call to arrange these meetings directly with
the Guidance Office.
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